Nicola Gunn

From: Planning

Sent: 25 August 2021 10:05

To: John Macholc Co: Planning

Subject: R&U Qplanning applicationno.3/2021/0660

Categories: xRedact & Upload



----Original Message-

From:

Sent: 23 August 2021 17:52

To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> Subject: Qplanning applicationno.3/2021/0660

♠ External Email

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Dear sir I am writing to say the route going through chaburn is really a no we are already gridlocked in chatburn and coming up the mill lane is already one way it would seriously do damage to our village shops usage of school buses and well-and have had for 10 years with more application for more so the nouse of heavy traffic at the front would be terrible for our health and sate of mind and emissions going up and down crowtrees would be also detrimental to our health please view this very careful as the traffic would come to a full stop and already congested thankyou